
Dear Members of the Selection Committee, 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic interest in the Public 
Relations position within the Student Government Association 
(SGA) at Bakersfield College. As a dedicated student with a 
passion for communication and community engagement, I am 
excited about the opportunity to contribute to the SGA’s 
mission of fostering a vibrant and inclusive campus 
environment. 
Throughout my time at Bakersfield College, I have actively 
engaged in various student activities and organizations, which 
have honed my skills in communication, teamwork, and event 
planning. As a social media manager for Lavender Initiatives 
and Lavender Pride, I have developed and executed marketing 
strategies, crafted compelling messages for social media, and 
organized events that have successfully engaged and informed 
the student body. These experiences have equipped me with a 
strong foundation in public relations and a keen understanding 
of the importance of effective communication in building and 
maintaining positive relationships within the college 
community. 
My approach to public relations is rooted in the belief that 
transparent, timely, and engaging communication is key to 
connecting with and empowering students. I am adept at 
creating content that resonates with diverse audiences and am 
skilled in utilizing various platforms to maximize outreach and 
impact. Additionally, my ability to work collaboratively with 
peers and stakeholders will enable me to contribute effectively 
to the SGA’s goals and initiatives. 
In my role as Public Relations Officer, I am eager to leverage 
my skills to enhance the visibility of the SGA’s activities, 



promote student engagement, and foster a sense of community 
on campus. I am committed to maintaining an open line of 
communication with students, addressing their concerns, and 
ensuring that their voices are heard. By employing innovative 
communication strategies and fostering strong relationships 
with campus media and organizations, I believe I can help 
elevate the SGA’s presence and impact within the college 
community. 
Thank you for considering my application. 
Sincerely, 
Sara Pogue


